
 

 

19th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
ADHD Awareness  

 
 
October is ADHD awareness month. Many children in the school will either be diagnosed 
with or know someone that has ADHD. To raise awareness of Attention Deficit and 
Hyperactivity Disorder we will be holding an assembly in school.  
 
To support this cause we are asking that children wear something orange on Thursday 21st 
of October.  
 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 

Miss N Coull  
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 


